
Stockdale Christian School 
All SCS parents and guardians are welcome to attend our monthly PTF meetings,                                                                       

typically held the first Friday of the month.  

Please follow us on Instagram @SCS_PTF for updates, announcements and more!  
 

PTF Officers and Board Members for 2022-2023: 
Kristen Taylor  President 

Erika Romanini  First VP – Fundraising Coordinator 

Elizabeth Quick  Second VP – Carnival Coordinator 

Amy Plantenga  Treasurer 

Amy Beagle  Secretary 

Whitney Yates  Middle School Coordinator 

Mindy Hixon  Room Parent Coordinator 

Danielle DeJaynes Family Services Coordinator 

Milena Nord  Hospitality Coordinator 

Natosha Ritchie  Spirit Wear Coordinator 

Patricia Ruiz  The Joy Squad Committee Chair 

Felicia Patton  Teacher Representative 

Jeff Mudrow  Administration Representative 

Renee Baziuk  Administration Representative 

Denise Poe  Administration Representative 

Julie Fisher  School Board Representative 
 

*If you are interested in joining the PTF team,  

please call Kristen Taylor at 661-333-5600 or email: ptf@stockdalechristian.com 

We have numerous assistant coordinator positions available! 
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